
 

Yeovil Town Supporters Society Ltd (Glovers Trust) 

Minutes of meeting, 20th September 2017  

The 94 Club, Yeovil 

Present 

Brendon Owen (BO)  Stuart Burrell (SB)  Hugh Male (HM)   

Catherine Reed (CR)  

Dean Mountain (Minutes) 

 

Apologies 

Simon Brimble (SBr)  Joe Fischer (JF)   Adam Forster (AF)    

Olly Jennings (OJ)  Rod Jones (RJ)   Andy Richardson (AR)     

 

Minutes of previous meeting and Matters arising 

The Minutes for the meeting held 23rd August 2017 were agreed as an accurate record. 

 

The updated bank details have been received and it appears that a number of the standing orders 

had not been processed. 

Action:  BO to meet with SBr to go through standing order payments received compared to last year, 

check if any of these members have paid manually, and identify those who haven’t renewed. 

 

BO contacted several Facebook posters but was unable to persuade any more to get more involved 

with the Trust. 

   

SB has prepared a list of Trust news bullet points for social media.  He has also started working with 

a Trust members able to help with communications.   As yet there has been no response to his e-

mails to Radio Bristol. 

 

Finance Update 

As at 20th September the balance in the current account was £5,513.24.  Income from the 50/50 

draw at the Arrow has not yet been banked. 

 

Accounts for the first year of the Trust must be submitted within 7 months of the financial year end, 

e.g. by February 2018.   

 

Sponsorship of YTFC Ladies game 

After some negotiation it was decided to go for a basic match sponsorship deal for the YTFC Ladies 

game against Man City, which excluded the corporate box/meal package.  The cost was therefore 

reduced to £600.  This allows the 12 Trust volunteers available on the day to concentrate on signing 



up new members rather than selling raffle tickets.   Posters and information/membership forms 

have been prepared for the day.  The Trust aim to have a stall at each entrance to the ground, and 

prominent advertising inside. 

 

AGM Preparation 

It was agreed to switch to the upstairs room at the Labour Club for the upcoming AGM.   

Action:  BO to contact the Labour Club. 

Action:  DM to bring signing in forms for members attending. 

 

Any Other Business 

Board members had a positive meeting with David Mills (YTFC Director for Supporter Liaison) last 

week.  This included looking at actions from our previous meetings with YTFC, publicising volunteer 

opportunities with the Club, communication with supporters and identifying short term, achievable   

actions.  Separate notes from this meeting are being finalised by BO and will be published on the 

website.   

 

David Mills confirmed that the Trust are able to send an Observer to the next Supporters Alliance 

Group.  Amended terms, enabling the Trust to possibly become members of the group, will be 

discussed at the meeting. 

 

  

Date of next meeting:  AGM, Wednesday 11th October 2017, Yeovil labour Club, time TBC 


